

Guam Memorial Hospital Authority

Aturidåt Espetåt Mimuriåt Guåhan

850 Governor Carlos G. Camacho Road Tamuning, Guam 96913 Tel.: (671) 647-2552 or 2330 | Fax: (671) 649-0145



Lillian Perez-Posadas, bio Administrator/CEO

Lillian Perez-Posadas, RN, MSN, is the Hospital Administrator and CEO of Guam Memorial Hospital Authority (GMHA). Ms. Perez-Posadas has served in health care for over 40 years as a Registered Nurse. She earned an Associate of Science degree in Nursing and a Bachelor of Science degree in Nursing from the University of Guam School of Nursing. In 1993, Ms. Perez-Posadas completed the program for a Master of Science in Nursing. Ms. Perez-Posadas served as a Registered Nurse (RN) in both the US mainland and Guam. She has worked in acute patient care units like the Adult Medical Surgical inpatient care, Intensive Care Unit, and Emergency Room. In 1981, Ms. Perez-Posadas returned home to serve the community and her people.

In the course of her career, Ms. Perez-Posadas worked with the Department of Public Health and Social Services, Guam Memorial Hospital Authority, and taught at the University of Guam School of Nursing. Ms. Perez-Posadas joined GMHA in 1997 as the Associate Administrator of Clinical Services and then Nurse Administrator. Ms. Perez-Posadas entered the private sector of Guam healthcare as manager of Continental and United Airlines Workman's Compensation & Medical Programs. She excelled at the airline, managing the department, which included the Occupational Injury/Workman's Comp program, overseeing onsite clinic operations and services, and handling the Medical Transport program for passengers needing special accommodations and/or supplement inflight oxygen.

She continued her service to the community through her support of Guam nurses. Ms. Perez-Posadas was the Chairperson for the Guam Board of Nurse Examiners (GBNE) for eight consecutive years, during which time, she worked to revise and update the GBNE Rules and Regulations. She also served as a member of the GMHA Board of Trustees until December 2018.

Following the election of Guam's first woman governor, fellow nurse Governor Lou Leon Guerrero tapped Ms. Perez-Posadas to lead GMHA as its new Hospital Administrator/CEO. She accepted the honor and opportunity to give back to the people. Under her leadership, GMHA has made great strides forward and accomplished projects that have been in progress for decades. In 2023, the roof and envelop project will be completed, marking the first time in years that the hospital's roof will no longer leak. The air conditioning system has been upgraded, new parking lots created, and a renovation of the Maternal Child Health department is underway.

Ms. Perez-Posadas has held the top position at Guam's only public hospital for the last four years. Moving forward, Ms. Perez-Posadas looks forward to working alongside Governor Leon Guerrero to build a new hospital and medical campus for Guam. Upon completion, the new hospital will be the crowning jewel of her career as a nurse and healthcare worker. A devout member of the Neo Catholic Church Community, Ms. Perez-Posadas gives thanks to God for the abundant blessings and gifts she has received and been able to share with the people of Guam.